
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Attica Holdings S.A. announces that the Annual Report for the year 2006 
which was prepared in accordance with the provision of decision No 
7/372/15.2.2006 of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission, is available as of 
today, Wednesday 30 May, 2007 at the Company’s website (www.attica-
group.com) and the Athens Exchange website, as well as in hard copy from 
the Company’s Head Office at 157, C. Karamanli Avenue, 16673 Voula, 
Greece. 
 
For more information, please contact the company’s Shareholder Services 
Department, tel.: 210 891 9500. 
 

Voula, 30th May, 2007 
 


